

Dear parents and guardians,

As you may be aware, your child's class will be coming to visit The ARC Centre to take part in an animal education workshop. Your child will be coming into contact with a wonderful variety of animals during the event, and will have the opportunity to touch some of the animals. If you would prefer your child to not handle the animals, please indicate below. Please note that antibacterial hand wash will be provided on the day. As a lot of our centre is outside, we do recommend that everyone dresses appropriately for all weathers and wears closed toe shoes.

We may also take pictures and videos of our amazing animals in action during the workshop. If you are happy for your child to be in these photos please give your permission below. We may use a selection of these photos on our website and social media platforms. If you would prefer us to not use an image of your child then please indicate below.

Please return the slip below to your child's teacher before the event. Please note if we do not have your permission slip your child will not be allowed to participate in the event. If you have any questions about the event please feel free to contact us: info@the-arc-centre.co.uk.

We loo	k forward to seeing your child on the day!
Kind re	egards,
The ARC Centre	
Name	of child:
Name	of parent/guardian:
Please	tick the appropriate statements below.
0	I give permission for my child to touch the animals.
0	I do not give permission for my child to touch the animals.
0	I give permission for my child's photo to be used in The ARC Centre's social media and website.
0	I do not give permission for my child's photo to be used in The ARC Centre's social media and website.
0	My child has an animal or mould related allergy (please detail below).
	are of parent/guardian:
Date:	